
From: Mary Anne Seaver 
Date: Wed, Aug 29, 2018 12:11 PM 
To: John Aguilar; 
Cc:  
Subject:Plastic Straws 
 

Council has nothing better to do with all of the problems in this City than to vote on banning straws? 
This Council is pathetic and none of you work for the voters. Please bring this to the attention of the 
Mayor (who never responds to emails and concerns of tax payers) and the rest of the Councilmembers. 
  
Regards, 
Mary Anne Seaver 
  
 


